
 

 

 
 
 
August 31, 2016 
 
 
  
 
Employer: 
 
I am writing in response to your email dated July 28, 2016, in which you request an extension to the 
deviation from Sections 28(1), (3) and (4) of Regulation 96-105 dated May 5, 2016. You indicate in your 
email that due to several delays, you are unable to complete the work by the August 2016 deadline and 
therefore require an extension of three additional months. 

 
Based on the information received and as provided by the authority of Section 3(3)(b) of the 
Occupational Health and Safety Act, a deviation from Section 28(1), (3) and (4) is granted until the 
dewatering process in the affected zone is completed or no later than December 31, 2016, whichever 
comes first.  If additional time is necessary, your company will be required to request an extension of 
the deviation. 
 
By copy of this letter, I have advised WorkSafeNB of my decision. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
at 738-4107 should you have any questions regarding this decision. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer  
 


